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LANDMARK MINIMUM UNIT PRICE LEGISLATION PUTS 
TERRITORIANS’ HEALTH FIRST 

 

23 August 2018: The Foundation for Alcohol Research and Education (FARE) congratulates the 
Northern Territory Government and the opposition for their bipartisan efforts in securing the passage 
of the landmark minimum unit price legislation in the NT Parliament.  

FARE Chief Executive Michael Thorn said that both the government and opposition should be 
congratulated on their joint efforts to legislate for evidence-based reforms that will prioritise the 
health and welfare of Territorians.  

“The landmark legislation passed yesterday in the NT Parliament will have a profound positive impact 
on the people of the Northern Territory – which has the highest levels of alcohol consumption and 
alcohol-related harm in the country. The introduction of a minimum unit price on alcohol will go a long 
way in addressing the harm from alcohol which has ravaged the NT for generations,” Mr Thorn said.  

The minimum unit price legislation sets the lowest price at which alcohol can be sold. 

Mr Thorn says despite having little impact on light-to-moderate drinkers, the newly introduced MUP 
will have a positive bearing on the Territory’s heaviest drinkers, and is a win for the people of the NT.   

“FARE has long advocated for the introduction of a minimum unit price in the NT. Its passage through 
the Parliament today is a win for all Territorians. Minimum unit pricing is an evidence-based solution 
that will have no real effect on moderate drinkers, but will lead to decreased alcohol consumption 
among the Top End’s heaviest drinkers. This will, in turn, mean fewer cases of alcohol-fuelled violence 
and crime, hospitalisations, and tragic and avoidable alcohol-related deaths in the Territory,” Mr 
Thorn said.    

Mr Thorn is available for interview.  

Media contact:   Jeremy Henderson 0425 559 710 

 
 
The Foundation for Alcohol Research and Education (FARE) is an independent, not-for-profit organisation working to stop 
the harm caused by alcohol. Alcohol harm in Australia is significant. Over 5,500 lives are lost every year and more than 
157,000 people are hospitalised making alcohol one of our nation’s greatest preventive health challenges. 
 
For over a decade, FARE has been working with communities, governments, health professionals and police across the 
country to stop alcohol harms by supporting world-leading research, raising public awareness and advocating for changes to 
alcohol policy. In that time FARE has helped more than 750 communities and organisations, and backed over 1,400 projects 
around Australia.  


